
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
RIGHTtoKNOW    
By email: foi+request-6521-b9a6908f@righttoknow.org.au  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION APPLICATION  

I refer to your application received by Canberra Institute of Technology (CIT) on 23 July 2020 
in which you sought access to information under the Freedom of Information Act 2016 (the 
Act). 
 
Your application indicates that you seek copies of the following documents to be provided: 

“details on students enrolled in various sectors at your institute. Kindly provide 

with a number of international students enrolled at your institute in various 

courses with their nationality.” 

Processing of this application was suspended under section 34(4) of the Act on 14 August 
2020, following a request by CIT for further information regarding the scope of your request. 
Three months has passed since your access application was suspended. 

As CIT’s request for you to provide the relevant information has not been actioned, CIT is no 
longer required to deal with this application in accordance with section 34(6)(b) of the Act. As 
a result, this matter has now been closed.  

It is open to you to submit a new access application at any time.  

Should you have any queries in relation to your request please contact CIT by telephone on 
(02) 6207 0751 or email CIT_OfficeoftheChiefExecutive@cit.edu.au.  
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Yours sincerely 

 

         
Executive Director, Education and Training Services and 
Information Officer 

18 November 2020 

 

 

 


